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New legislation expands the means to transmit votes by facsimile and 
airmail. Previous law only allowed votes to be transmitted by facsimile and 
airmail. The new law (P.L.2008, c.61) expanded the law to include any other 
form of electronic communication. 
 
Information and forms regarding overseas voter registration and absentee 
ballots are available from the Federal Voting Assistance Program website 
at www.fvap.gov 
 
Vote-By-Mail applications as well as any other questions may be e-mailed 
to vote@mercercounty.org or faxed to 1-609-394-8785.  
 
Ballots MUST be returned to returnballot@mercercounty.org  
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